
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

July 25, 2019    7:00 PM 
 

The meeting was called to order by Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Tom Krumwiede, Bill Goodwin, Nancy 
Mueller, Darrell Haman, Larry Haman and Darlene Carpenter.  Tax Director, Becki Freund also was in attendance. 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Darrell to approve the minutes from June 27

th
.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 
The board reviewed the following applications: 
 
Dustin Volochenko – shop 
Lloyd Freeman – deck 
Carl Hemphill – barn 
Jeff Smette – portable garage 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Darrell to approve the Volochenko and Freeman permits now and the 
Hemphill and Smette permits when the fees are received.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
A question was asked by the realtor as to the zoning for the Smith Country property West of Denbigh.  The zoning would 
depend on the intended use. 
 
At 8:25 PM, a motion was made by Darrell and seconded by Tom to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor 


